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Monday 26th November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 

Christmas Productions – December 2018 
 

Tickets are being sent home with children today for the Christmas Productions next month.  
Please note that we have allocated 2 tickets to all parents who have returned their forms – if 
you’ve not yet ordered any tickets, please contact the office by 3pm on Wednesday 28th 
November.  After this time, we will allocate any remaining tickets to those who have asked 
for additional tickets.  Please note that as of today we only have tickets remaining for the 
performances on Wednesday, all tickets for Thursday have been allocated. 

If you have been given tickets but find that you are unable to use one or both of them, 
please do return them to school rather than giving them away to other parents who may 
have already been given tickets. 

We would kindly ask that if you are attending one of the performances, you remain for the 
duration of the entire performance, which includes both KS1 and KS2.  It is likely that all 3 
performances will be full – we will have grandparents and family friends who we have been 
unable to accommodate, it would therefore be a shame for there to be any empty seats. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs S C Green 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


